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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Christmas Performance- Monday 

10th December 9.45am 

 

Cinderella Pantomime- (please 

return your payment and permission 

slip if you haven’t already) 

Friday14th December PM 

 

School Closes- Friday 21st 

December 3.25pm 

 

School Reopens- Monday 7th 

January 

 

 

 

 

Our Books of The Week: A selection of       

Christmas Stories   

Maths Focus: 3D shapes  

Phonics Focus:  ow, oi, ear  

Literacy Focus: rhyme  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Christmas Parties!  

We are starting to prepare for our Christmas party! Any donations 

to our reception fund would be greatly appreciated to buy prizes, 

sweet treats and drinks for the children.  

Start of the Day Activity  

Each morning there will be a start of the day activity out in your 

child's classroom. This could be linked to number, phonics or 

shape.  We are trying to encourage all children to complete this 

activity with a grown-up and then choose a book to read on the 

carpet until the tambourine shakes. Thank you. 

A wet walk to the shops! 

Although the weather has been terrible this week we still managed 

to walk to the greengrocers to buy our vegetables to make 

vegetable soup. The children really enjoyed walking to the local 

shops. We had a great time making our soup and tasting it to see 

if we liked it.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

We are trying really hard at the moment to learn some new dia-

graphs.  

So far we have learnt; qu, sh, ch, th, ng, ai, ee, igh, oa and oo. 

How many words can you write down that have one of our diagraphs 

in? 

Can you remember how to say each diagraph? 

Fortnightly Family Task  

 

 


